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Comments: Unfortunately, I do not have the stamina to wade through the immense amount of documentation

provided, so I will keep this simple. I think National Forests belong to all of us, and any activity that interferes with

the enjoyment of the Forest, whether it be noise from motorized vehicles or some kind of commercial venture like

logging or resource extraction, should not be given a place there. Hunting is one thing, but the use of ATVs to get

to a spot should require serious hurdles. 

 

Thank you for the additional time to comment.


